
The Australian Finch Society 
   
 
 
Patronage Applications  
 
Following the 2017 AGM the AFS restructured their patronage levels and fees for the benefit of 
AFS members and to support Cage Bird Societies promoting Australian finches. The AFS offer 
two types of patronage – 
 
Gold :  For all AFS Branches, Specialist Foreign Bird shows, The National at Stafford and 

AFS Members show. 
 
Open : For all Cage Bird Societies and Clubs. 
 
The Open Patronage is now being offered free to all applying Cage Bird Societies and Clubs. 
 
Applications must be made in writing to the Patronage Secretary using the application enclosed 
and must contain a large SAE. Conditions of the free rosettes are that the following advert (also 
downloadable from the AFS website) is placed in the Show Catalogue and results sent to the AFS 
following the show.   

 
 
I am best contacted via email on – lee.clarke@sonacbs.co.uk 
Should you not have the facilities to email please telephone 07841 571905, but please no calls 
after 21:00.  
 
Following your show, if you are in a position to email me the winner’s details (Exhibitors name and 
species) along with photos if possible, we will try and publish the results on the AFS website or in 
the Grassfinch magazine.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Australian Finch Society. 
 
Lee Clarke C550 
AFS – Patronage Secretary 


